
St. Mark’s Women’s Guild  

Fundraiser 

This year the Women’s Guild will be hosting a Wine Tasting 

event at LaFleur’s Winery, here in San Marcos. Save your date 

for Saturday, April 25, 2020 from 3-7pm. Tickets are available 

through the Guild for $20 per person, must be 21 years of age 

or older. Tickets will be on sale at all Guild meetings and after 

masses February 29 and March 1 in the Pavilion. There will be 5 

tastings, appetizers, raffle tickets for opportunity baskets will 

be available as well.  We hope you will come out and support 

the Women’s Guild of St. Mark’s Church. 


